
 
 

  Love God, love learning, 

love one another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 28th  February 2025 

Fortnightly Newsletter 

Please remember to follow us on Facebook 

and X for more news and pictures, and also 

the weekly blogs for each year group which 

can be found on our website. 

Colossians 3:13 – Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must 

forgive others.  

The message in worship this week was to not be angry 

with each other, but forgive each other. If someone does 

wrong to you, then forgive him. Forgive each other 

because the Lord forgave.  

Mrs Field led a worship that focussed on the Rights of the 

Child, the message was to be grateful for all that we have 

and take responsibility in all the things we have, for 

example our education, our home, our family and our 

communities.  

 

Year 5—Thursday 6th March. 

Year 4—Thursday 13th March 

Year 3— Thursday 20th March 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2—Thursday 27th March 

9.30am for the Mothering Sunday Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please email eforrester@breretonprimary.org.uk if you 

would like details of how to book a place. 

 

Worship—Love God and Love One Another 

Class  Church Visits 

A Mind of Their own 
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Our brilliant netball team made up of Bonnie, Arlo, James, 

Ronaele and Elinor came 2nd in their tournament! The 

umpire commented about the standard of netball they 

were playing so well done for representing Brereton so 

well!  The team listened, communicated, and showed 

great resilience.  We are very proud of you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another great team entered the basketball tournament 

this week. Ruby, Penny, James, Jack and Arlo played 

together with great enthusiasm and effort and came 4th 

overall. Special mention to Ruby who stepped in at the last 

minute and played up in year 4, she scored the winning 

goal in one of the matches and never stopped driving 

forward. 

Thank you all for representing the school so well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Baby and Toddler group was a huge success yesterday, 

we welcomed lots of families who came and danced, 

played and had fun with the Gruffalo! 

The next meeting will be on Thursday 20th March. 

 

Netball Toddler and Baby Group: 

Basketball 
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CDAT and the Ogden have formed a partnership to 

develop science education in primary schools with a 

particular emphasis on physics. To launch the partnership, 

last December they asked children across CDAT schools to 

design a logo that would be used on all their materials, 

newsletters etc. Over 700 entries were received and whilst 

the winning entry was from Dodleston Primary, one of our 

entries was a runner up. Well done to Isabel in year 1, she 

received her prize the week 

before the half term holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Competition 



 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 28th  February 2025 

Fortnightly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

James, year 2, has complete his level 3 swimming 

certificate and his 10metre badge. 

Amazing swimming! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More amazing swimming by Elinor, year 4, who passed her 

level 7 swimming certificate. You are brilliant! 

 

 

 

Jack (Y4) and his rugby team (with several siblings helping 

too) gave back to the community a couple of weeks ago by 

litter picking in Sandbach Town Centre today in rather cold 

weather. They all did an excellent job and Jack very kindly 

baked some brownies for everyone.  Well done everyone 

involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Pippa who has passed her level 2 

swimming this week! We are so proud of you! 

Achievements outside of school: 
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On Thursday 6th March 2025 it is World 

Book Day!  

We will be completing a range of activities in school with 

the children based on Traditional Tales for Reception and 

KS1. As part of our commitment to promoting Diversity 

and Racial Justice KS2 books will have main characters that 

break stereotypes or feature key characters from global 

majority backgrounds. 

To add to the excitement, Reception and KS1 are invited to 

come to school dressed as their favourite book character 

and we would like the KS2 children to enter into the spirit 

of being ‘word collectors’ by taking part in a dress up day 

with a difference. Instead of coming to school dressed as a 

book character, we would like the children to come to 

school dressed as a word that is new or interesting to 

them. For example, this could be a word that they have 

found in their reading book that they did not know the 

meaning of; a word they have recently heard that they did 

not know the meaning of; a word they have used in the 

classroom. We are looking forward to celebrating the 

power of vocabulary at Brereton and can not wait to see 

some of the amazing costumes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Fundraiser Success! 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our 

Valentine’s shop and disco! With over 130 children 

attending, it was a fantastic night full of fun and 

excitement. 

Special thanks to our amazing volunteers, Brereton staff, El 

Fourno for the pizza, and Cheshire Egg Company for their 

generous donations. Your support made this event a big 

success! 

We raised £890!!! towards PTA projects. 

 

Next up: Family Quiz Night – 16 May! Quiz enthusiasts, 

we’d love your help with this please get in touch! 

 

 World Book Day 

PTA News 
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Friday 28th March—Afterschool 

Tuesday 1st April—8.30am 

In the school hall. 
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Monday 10th March—Year 4 parent meeting for York Trip 

Tuesday 13th Marc h  -  Year 5, Escape to Safety Talk 

Tuesday 18th March—Rock Steady Concert 9.30am—
Families welcome to watch. 

 - Open The Book story for whole school 

Tuesday 25th March—The Jungle Book ,Theatre Group All 
years 

Wednesday 26th March—Year 2 , Nantwich trip 

Friday 28th March—Scholastic Book Fair open 3.30pm 

Monday 31st March—Friday 4th April—Year 6 Residential 
to Pensarn 

Tuesday 1st April—Scholastic Book Fair open 8.30am 

Friday 4th April—Last day. 

School re-opens on Tuesday 22nd April 

Thursday 8th May—Y2 parent meeting for Tattenhall 

W.B. Monday 12th May—Year 6 SATs week 

 

 

 

 

Dates for upcoming events: Clubs—Spring 2: 

Club and Staff 

Member  

Day Year 

Groups 

Cost Pick up 

Point 

and time 

KS1 Girls 

Football 

Mrs Warren 

Monday KS1 £2 4.15pm 

Front 

Office 

Writing 

Group 

Mrs Mitton 

Monday Years 

4/5/6 

£2 4.15pm 

Front 

Office 

KS2 Girls 

Football 

Mrs Warren 

Tuesday KS2 £2 4:15pm 

Front 

Office 

UK Football 

Academy 

Tuesday KS1  4.15pm 

Front 

Office 

Reception 

Mini-Sports 

Wednes-

day 

Reception  4.30pm 

Front 

Office 

KS1 More 

than Sports 

Wednes-

day 

Year 1 and 

2 

 4.30pm 

Front 

Office 

KS2 Archery 

and Fencing 

Thrive 

Wednes-

day 

KS2  

 

4:15pm 

Front 

Office 

KS2 Basket-

ball 

Mr McAulay 

Thursday KS2 £2 4.15 

Front 

Office 

Forest School 

Mr Simmons 

Friday KS1 £20  

 

4.30pm 

Front 

Office 
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Our attendance 

this week is  

95.67% 

Cheshire East monitor attendance and punctuality at our school and look at the 

actions we take to help improve it. To keep you informed, teachers will provide 

you with a record of your child’s attendance at your parent’s consultation. Mrs 

Field will be contacting families with persistent absence to look at how we can 

support you.  


